
Septemeber is a busy month for you and for
Auditory Outreach! We are processing

equipment requests as quickly as possible in the
order they are received. We appreciate your

patience!  Please note that incomplete requests
result in additional delays. If you have questions

about requests or which form to use, please
email lora.baker@sd47.bc.ca or call (604) 414-

2637. We look forward to another year of
supporting deaf and hard or hearing students

and their teams!
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Reminders
Empty shells for Roger X
receivers that have been
installed in hearing aids
should be stored at the
audiology clinic please!

Including paperwork for
returned equipment is
greatly appreciated!

We re-use most cases/
equipment and even
bubblewrap. Please avoid
writing on, or using
stickers/ labels on any
loaned Auditory Outreach
equipment.

There are 2 options for
returning equipment to us,
Canada Post prepaid
envelopes or Loomis online
waybills. Please don't mark
Fragile as it results in hefty
surcharges.

 

Auditory outreach provides in-
person and/or virtual audiology,
SLP and TDHH outreach
consultations to B.C. students
who have cochlear implants
(CIs) We are experts on the
unique needs and skills of
students with CIs and help to
support students and their teams
to optimize learning. Visit
www.auditoryoutreach.ca for
referral information and forms.
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